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8 February 2018 

LOGAN MOTORWAY PAVEMENT MAINTENANCE  

Overnight closures of Kingston Road on and off ramps to Logan Motorway westbound at 
Loganlea 

During February 2018 (weather permitting), pavement maintenance works will be undertaken on Kingston 
Road on and off ramps to Logan Motorway westbound at Loganlea.  
 
The works are scheduled on the following nights and will be conducted from 7pm to 5am each night:  

 Monday 12 February 2018: Kingston Road westbound off-ramp closure 

 Tuesday 13 February 2018: Kingston Road westbound on-ramp closure 

 Wednesday 14 February 2018: Kingston Road westbound on-ramp closure 

For the safety of workers and motorists, there will be temporary overnight closures of Kingston Road 
on and off ramps during the works as outlined above. A signed detour will be in place during the 
closures. 

What to expect during construction: 

 Overnight closures of Kingston Road westbound on and off ramps at Loganlea (refer to maps for location) 
 A signed detour will be in place during each ramp closure (refer to map for detours) 
 Traffic control and reduced speeds will be in place to ensure the safety of road users 
 Increased noise and light from construction activity 
 Increased activity around the work area including the presence of workers, vehicles and equipment. 

In the case of adverse weather conditions or delays to the work, this work will be postponed to the next 
available shift. 

All works will be scheduled to minimise impacts on the community and motorists – we thank you in advance 
for your patience during these works.  

Working with you: 

Transurban Queensland is committed to providing its customers and neighbours with high quality motorways 
and infrastructure. We are dedicated to the ongoing maintenance of our go via network and to minimising its 
impacts and operations on the community and environment. 

If you would like more information about these works please contact our Community Relations Manager: 

Phone: 0428 125 618 

Email: motorwayenquiries@govianetwork.com.au  

To keep up to date with Transurban Queensland’s projects and to receive traffic updates and notices direct 
to your inbox visit www.govianetwork.com.au or follow us on Twitter via @govianetwork 
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Detour 12 February 2018 - Kingston Road westbound off-ramp closure  
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Detour 13 & 14 February 2018 - Kingston Road westbound on-ramp closure  
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